
Loop road meeting
Tahoe Regional Young Professionals’ development and education
speaker  series  kicks  off  March  15  with  Alfred  Knotts,
principal planner-project manager for the Tahoe Transportation
District.

Knotts will present plans associated with the Highway 50 South
Shore Community Revitalization Project, a proposed plan that
would wipe-out a long-established neighborhood in South Lake
Tahoe and in its place put a state highway.

This is locally known as the loop road project.

The  idea  is  to  make  the  Stateline  area  more  pedestrian
friendly for tourists, turning the current highway into a city
street and the city streets locals use to bypass the casino
corridor into the highway, with highway going behind Harrah’s
and MontBleu.

Knotts will explain how proponents believe the project will
provide  safety  and  environmental  improvements,  economic
vitality, and enhance the community and visitor experience
with reduced congestion.

The meeting is from 6-9pm at the Lake Tahoe Airport’s Flight
Deck Restaurant and Bar.

For more information, email TahoeTRYP@gmail.com.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/03/loop-road-meeting/

